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Andrew Beattie - Blackadder Creek Flooding File

From:  Chris Gulaptis <Chris.Gulaptis@parliament.nsw.gov.au>

To: Bob.HIGGINS@rms.nsw.gov.au; plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au
Date: 13/02/2013 4:02 PM

Subject: Blackadder Creek Flooding File

Good afternoon

| am emailing on behalf of residents from the Blackadder Creek area of the Pacific Highway who | have met
with on a number of occasions, both on-site and also in my office.

The residents are concerned that they were not invited to the consultation meetings regarding the
Woolgoolga to Ballina Pacific Highway Upgrade, specifically regarding the Working Paper — Hydrology and
Flooding November 2012.

The residents are concerned because they were flooded out on Australia Day 2012 and are worried that this
data has not been considered in the current EIS.

They understand that submissions close on 18 February 2013 and they plan to lodge electronic submissions
by this date.

However, | am requesting that you ensure that any submissions that may be received a few days late from
Blackadder Creek residents are also considered in the EIS submissions.

Yours sincerely

Chris

Chris Gulaptis MP
Member for Clarence
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